



STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE • SAINT VARTAN ARMENIAN CATHEDRAL • 630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, N.Y.10016 • 212 686-0710 CEINED BY THE

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian President

> Edward G. Bashian Chairman

> > Suren D. Fesjian Vice Chairman

Setrak Ardouny Treasurer

Hrach Chalian Secretary

Crosby M. Goshgarian Dr. Arshavir Gundjian Edward Korkoian Lud Shahbazian John Tembeck Harvey Yazijian Members

> Jack Antreassian **Executive Director**

Donations to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral and the Diocese of the Armenian-Church of America, are deductible for income, gift and estate tax purposes February 7, 1974

NEW ANDERESS PLEASE NOTE

Mr. Arthur Goudikian 20 MAIN STREET 2385 Creston Avenue

FARMING-dALE N. / 11735

Dear Mr. Goudikian:

Bronx, New York 10468

A year ago you were kind enough to express your support of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral by becoming a Steward, in the beginning of a program that means so much for the security of our Cathedral and Diocese, both now and in the future. The family of St. Vartan Stewards numbers close to 200 at the present time, and work is continuing both through our office and in our parishes to add new members to this family on a continuing basis.

By their devotion, attachment and contribution, our Stewards bring honor to our community.

We approach you now to ask that you renew your stewardship of St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and center of our church community in America; our stewardship of it must go on as well.

You have proved your devotion in the past.

May we ask you to make a further contribution of \$100 to retain your status as a St. Vartan Steward, again setting an example for others to emulate?

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian

Executive Director

The second secon the same and the same of the same of the time and the second of the . . . - 1 19 ... THE CONTROL OF THE LESS THAT ...